
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Construction of Principal Shared Path extension to begin in July 2019 

In March 2019, the State Government committed 

$2.75 million to complete the Principal Shared Path 

(PSP) network for pedestrians and cyclists along 

Roe Highway. The existing PSP on the eastern side 

of Roe Highway will be extended from its current 

end point at Berkshire Road to Maida Vale Road, 

where it will adjoin another new PSP, to be 

constructed as part of the Roe Highway and 

Kalamunda Road Interchange project.  

Just over three kilometres of additional PSP will be 

constructed by the two projects, improving 

connectivity between Forrestfield, Maida Vale and 

High Wycombe.  

Surveying activity – June 2019 

Our contractor for these works, Georgiou Group, is 

currently undertaking pre-construction surveying 

work along the length of the proposed alignment 

between Berkshire Road and Maida Vale Road. 

This activity is essential to finalising the design, in 

particular, aligning the path to retain as much 

established vegetation as possible.  These works 

are non-intrusive, however, local residents may 

notice contractor personnel on foot, as well as light 

vehicles, in the area.  

Construction  

Construction of the PSP will quickly follow, with 

works expected to take approximately six months to 

complete. During this time, activities will comprise 

vegetation clearing, earthworks, pavement 

construction, lighting installation and asphalt 

surfacing. Advanced communication and notice of 

works will be shared with the community and local 

residents on an ongoing basis.  

 

 

 

 

JUNE 2019 
 

Roe Highway and Kalamunda Road 

Interchange 

Principal Shared Path (PSP) extension from Berkshire Road to Maida 

Vale Road 

 



 

  

 

Impacts on noise levels 

Upon completion, it is unlikely that the new PSP will 

change noise levels for local residents between 

Berkshire Road and Maida Vale Road. This is 

because there are no modifications to Roe Highway 

included as part of the works in this location. In 

addition, a smooth asphalt surface will minimise any 

noise generated by bicycle tyres. As no significant 

change to noise levels is expected, additional noise 

walls will not be constructed in this location.  

Contact us 

If you have any questions or concerns, please phone 

138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

More project information is also available at 

https://project.mainroads.wa.gov.au/home  
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